
 

A sweetened by honey juice, Honey 
tequila, fresh lime and pressed 

apple juice

Vanilla Vodka, St. Germain 
Elderflower Liqueur, chilli, honey, 

and lime

Our spectacular take on the Zombie 
cocktail. With a blend of cargo 

banana rum, malibu, Bacardi and 
dead Mans fingers rum, pineapple 
juice, lime juice and passion fruit 

syrup

Buffalo Trace Kentucky Whiskey, 
maple syrup, lemon Juice, ginger 

beer and chilli

A fabulous refreshing drink of 
Hendrick’s Gin, St Germain 

Elderflower Liqueur, pressed apple 
juice, cucumber and fresh mint

Red wine, Cointreau, fresh orange 
topped with lemonade

 
Slightly different to your classic 

blended drink Bacardi rum, fresh 
lime, strawberry puree shaken over 

crushed ice

White wine, Royal Gin, pressed 
apple juice, elderflower cordial 

topped with soda

A slight twist on your classic Pimms, 
Royal jam gin, large measure of 

Pimms, lemonade and fresh fruit

A fresh summer twist on a classic, 
lime, sugar, fresh mint with 

watermelon vodka and watermelon 
puree

Our Royal Colada rum blend of 
Pineapple Rum, Coconut Rum, 

White Rum and Appleton Estate 
Signature Blend, shaken with 

coconut puree, and pineapple juice. 
Served over cubed ice, a taste of 

paradise in a glass 

Vanilla vodka, chocolate liqueurs 
and Frangelico hazelnut liquor



 

Appleton estate rum, fresh lime, 
orgeat syrup, Cointreau and 

Goslings rum

Kwai Feh Lychee Liquor, vodka, 
fresh lemon juice

A deliciously refreshing fruity 
cocktail made up from Tanqueray 

Royale Gin, Crème de Mûre 
Blackberry liqueur, lemon juice and 

sugar

vodka, Gordon’s, Bacardi, Cazcabel 
Blanco, Midori, fresh lemon juice 

and lemonade

Au Grape Vodka, Cointreau, black 
grapes, cranberry Juice, lime juice

Royal Gin, Aperol, elderflower 
cordial, honey, fresh lemon juice 

topped with rose petal soda

Citrus vodka, Limoncello and 
traditional lemonade

Kahlua, Black Cow vodka, Vanilla 
vodka and cream

A flying solo duck of our classic 
sharer, Framboise liquor, cassis, 
Zubrowska Bison Vodka, Honey 
Tequila, pressed apple juice and 

fresh lime

 
Cherry Kraken Rum, chocolate 
bitters, cherry liqueur, sugar, 

garnished with sour black cherries 
and dark chocolate

  

  

Vanilla vodka, Chambord liqueur, 
pineapple Juice 

Captain Morgan Tiki Rum, 
Disaronno, passionfruit juice, 

pineapple juice, and fresh lime juice 
  

 
 

Cazcabel Honey Tequila, Cazcabel 
Blanco Tequila, passionfruit liqueur, 

Cointreau and fresh lime 

Our Royal Hotel original, one of our 
strongest yet, enjoy a mix of our 
rhubarb vodka, pink gin, and 
rhubarb liqueur, stirred over ice 
and served in our coupe glass 
alongside a sidecar of Prosecco 


